
what to do if 

you see a TRACK LEFT BY A nesting turtle

Nesting season in Egypt goes from late April to end of October. While
most nesting sites are located in islands where access is forbidden,
some sporadic nesting events occur along the coastline, so you might
be really lucky and witness this too!

If you go for an early morning walk on the beach, please look out for
turtle tracks!

SOME IMPORTANT INFO:

Remember to report your sightings!

turtlewatchegypt@gmail.com

A turtle track
looks almost like
a car or quad
track, but only
one wheel is
visible!

All turtle tracks
start from the
water and are
slowly deleted
by the high
tides.

Tracks can go
on for a while
and they
usually go
towards the
beach

For every track
coming out of the
water, there is one
going back in. If
not, the turtle may
still be nesting!

Take a picture;
Contact the beach manager;
Share your report with us!

If you see any track, please: 

www.turtlewatchegypt.net


